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Get Outside! 
Explore Virginia’s newest state park, Sweet Run, the first state park in Loudoun County. While 
the park is open to the public, it is still under development. Parking may be limited. There is 
currently no fee to enter the park. It will be closed from November 20 to 27 for managed deer 
hunts. Find out more at https://www.dcr.virginia.gov/state-parks/sweet-run. 
   

Free Rain Barrels 
If you are seeking a rain barrel to add to your property, there are several available from 
congregation members. Contact Laura Renauld if interested. 
 

Tell Us When You Go Green!  

Earth care matters! Record your sustainable choices and actions so we have an accurate record 
for our annual Earth Care Congregations application.  

Member Action Record (for individuals/families)  

Congregation Action Record (for committees)  

  

LPC is an Earth Care Congregation. As a faith community, we are dedicated to integrating 
environmental practices and thinking into our worship, education, facilities, and outreach. Find out more on our 
new website!   
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